
WB Mills, PLLC, Adds Rob Ghio
As Of Counsel

WB Mills, PLLC, has added Rob S. Ghio as Of
Counsel, to the Dallas-based IP law firm.

With his addition to the firm, WB Mills expands its trademark,
copyright  and  business  litigation  practice  to  include
employment  and  immigration  law.

In a release, the firm said Ghio has 23 years of experience
representing businesses and employees with matters involving
discrimination,  trade  secrets,  noncompetition  agreements,
severance agreements, unfair labor practices, wage and hour
claims,  and  immigration.  He  also  counsels  employers  on
employment and immigration compliance issues and with day-to-
day advice on hiring, discipline, management and termination
of employees, as well as provides in-house training on matters
such as litigation avoidance and management practices.

Ghio has represented multinational corporations, Fortune 500
companies and high-ranking executives. He previously practiced
at large national law firms in Dallas and was a partner and
head of the labor and employment practice at the Dallas office
of one national firm.

“We are very pleased to add Rob as Of Counsel for our firm. We
often receive requests from our clients for help with complex
employment-related matters and by adding Rob, we are better
able to address this need,” said Wendy B. Mills, Attorney and
Manager of WB Mills, PLLC. “Rob is known not only for his
prowess in the courtroom, but also for providing each client,
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whether  it  is  a  small  sole  proprietorship  or  a  larger
corporation,  with  personal  attention  to  the  client’s
concerns.  This approach matches the approach that WB Mills,
PLLC fosters and as such, Rob will be an extraordinary asset
in further serving our clients.”

A 1993 graduate of Stanford Law School, where Ghio served as
Editor of the Stanford Law Review and Articles Editor for the
Stanford Law and Policy Review. He is a frequent speaker and
writer on immigration and employment topics and has published
work in the National Law Journal, Texas Lawyer and the Dallas
Business  Journal.  Ghio  received  his  bachelor’s  degree  in
History at California State University, Stanislaus, where he
graduated summa cum laude.

 

 


